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I oppose Senate Bill 210 that proposes to stop the Oregon vote-by-mail system. The 

vote-by-mail process makes voting so much more accessible to working people, 

single parents, people who are ill, people who are disabled and people who may be 

traveling out of the state on election day.  

It also prevents the issues we have seen in other states where people are intimated 

at polling places, have to deal with long lines and bad weather.  

If citizenship is an issue, then the process of registering voters should be changed to 

be more accurate.  


